April 8, 2011

The Russell Springs City Council held a special called meeting this date at 10:00 a.m. at
City Hall. In attendance were Richard Roy, Kim Graham, Joe Irvin, Timmy Hudson,
Eddie Thomas, Eric Selby, David Blakey, Matthew DeHart, Hollis DeHart and Wendy
Burton. Ricky Bames and Lisa Mann were absent.

1. Mayor Hollis DeHart called the meeting to order.

2. David Blakey made the motion to accept the minutes of March 10.
Timmy Hudson seconded the motion. Motion carried 4-0.

3. Resolution 2011-02 Funding for Maple Street Sidewalk Project was
introduced to the Council. Timmy Hudson made the motion to give
Mayor DeHart the authority to sign and execute all necessary
documents for the Maple Street Sidewalk Project. David Blakey
seconded the motion. Motion carried 4-0.

4. The Council heard the 1% reading of Ordinance 11-02 Consensual Corridor
Annexation. Mayor DeHart stated the State takes no position on this
matter.

5. The Council heard the 1% reading of Ordinance 11-03 Consensual
Annexation of Russell Springs Elementary.

6. Eric Selby made the motion to adjourn. Eddie Thomas seconded the
motion. Motion carried 4-0.
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